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St Lukes General Hospital will be holding its Annual
Remembrance Ceremony on Tuesday 18th April at 7.30pm in St.
Fiacre's Church Loughboy for families who have been bereaved
by the death of their child during pregnancy, shortly after birth
or in childhood years.

Whether you have been bereaved recently or long ago you are
invited to attend. During the service there will be an opportunity for
families to light a candle in memory of their baby or child.

Refreshments will be served afterwards in the adjoining parish
centre

For any queries or further support please contact:
Debbie Tarleton, Bereavement Midwife
debbie.tarleton@hse.ie

087-1819681




